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Good Afternoon, Dr. Claas.

 

I am reaching out to you on behalf of the TOPMed ACC Publications Team to confirm
study-specific approval for Dr. Fritz Sedlazeck’s manuscript “Structural variation
across 138,134 samples in the TOPMed consortium” using the HyperGEN data. This
manuscript has TOPMed Structural Variation Working Group Approval (see attached)
and formal approval to use HyperGEN data (proposal #12856).

 

I will attach this email to Dr. Sedlazeck’s TOPMed manuscript submission. He is cc’d
on this email should you have any follow-up questions.

 

Best,

Ashley Smith on behalf of the TOPMed ACC Publications Team

 
 
Ashley S. Smith, MPH, MLT(ASCP)
Westat |  Public Health & Epidemiology Practice
o: 240-314-2344
c: 678-596-6467
AshleySmith@westat.com
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May 3, 2022 
 
Fritz J Sedlazeck 
Human Genome Sequencing Center 
Baylor College of Medicine 
Houston, TX 
 
Dear Fritz: 
 
Thank you for presenting a summary of your manuscript to the TOPMed Structural Variant 
Working Group. The manuscript has been approved by the group and is now ready for 
submission. 
 
 
Sincerely, 


 
Nathan Pankratz, Ph.D. 
Professor of Computational Pathology 
University of Minnesota 
 






